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US 41 (Tamiami Trail) Repaving from 15th Ave to Bullfrog Creek 441387-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits from 15th Ave

to Bullfrog Creek
Project Start November 25,

2021
Length 8.5 miles
City Apollo Beach

Ruskin
County Hillsborough
Road Tamiami Trail

US 41
Construction
Cost

$25.6 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2024

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation is replacing the asphalt
pavement with a durable concrete surface at US 41 (Tamiami Trail)
and Big Bend Road (CR 672) in Hillsborough County. This
intersection will be reconstructed in phases and is to finish by late
2022, weather permitting.

In addition to the intersection improvements, this project is repaving
approximately 8.5 miles of roadway between 15th Avenue and
Bullfrog Creek, adding a sidewalk along the west side of US 41, and
connecting existing sidewalks on the east side of US 41 from bus
stops to nearby intersections.

Access to businesses, side streets, and emergency vehicles to be
maintained. Advanced warning signs and message boards are
assisting motorists traveling through this area.

Motorists should allow extra travel time as significant traffic delays
may occur along this stretch of US 41. 

The $25.6 million project is estimated to finish in the spring of 2024. 

*Construction cost includes original construction contract amount
plus approved contract changes. It does not include inspection
oversite.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/479/441387-1-52-01

